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DECEMBER 
Tues 1st  

Home Learning Due In Class 3 

Thurs 3rd  7.15pm 

Class 4 Peter Pan at RSC 

Fri 4th  

Home Learning Due In Class 1,2,4 

Fri 4th  6-8pm 

TG PTA Christmas Cracker 

Tues 8th 2pm & 6pm 

KS1 Christmas Production 

Fri 11th 4.15 - 5pm 

Choir singing at Budgens Bidford 

Fri 11th  6pm 

Alcester Round Table Santa Run - 

Bidford 

Sun 13th 4pm 

Christingle Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Mon 14th 7pm 

KS2 Christmas Production 

Tues 15th 2pm & 7pm 

KS2 Christmas Production 

Thurs 17th 

“Wear Something Festive” 

Thurs 17th 12pm 

Whole School Christmas Lunch 

Fri 18th 9.15am 

Carol Service St Andrew’s Church 

Fri 18th 

END OF TERM 

JANUARY  
Mon 4th  

TRAINING DAY 

Tues 5th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

Thurs 28th 8pm 

PTA AGM 

Class 2 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration Assembly 

Friday 27th November at 

2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Celebration Assembly 
Please note on Friday 4th December, our Celebration Assembly will 
be held at 9:10 am. This is to allow the PTA time to set up the hall for 
the Christmas Cracker. 
 
 
Cardboard Needed 

 
 
If any one has a very large cardboard box that they would be happy 
to donate to school please contact the office.  
 
 
 

Anti-bullying Week 
This week has been national anti-bullying week and across the 
school we have been thinking about what it means to be bullied; 
what we should do if we feel that we or someone we know is being 
picked on and the importance of treating others with respect and 
kindness.  
 
 
Dinner Menus 
The dinner menu for the first half of the spring term was emailed out this week, 

please return your orders by next Thursday, 26
th
. 

Electrical Safety Testing 
 
We have our annual PAT test of electrical equipment next week, 
Wednesday 25th. If anyone will be lending electrical equipment e.g. fairy 
lights to the PTA, could you please bring it in to school Wednesday 
morning so it can be tested. 
 

 
Lost Property  
We are collecting a substantial  
amount of un-named lost property in 
school - including trousers, T-shirts, 
sweatshirts and PE kit. When clothing 
is not labelled, it is extremely difficult 
for us to reunite it to its owner. We 
would urge all families to take a bit of 
time this weekend to put names in all school uniform 
items that belong to your child.  
 

        PTO 
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Star of The Week 

Nancy Kent         Class 1 

Eleanor Rawlins         Class 2  

Harry Baylis                 Class 3 

Nate Frost                    Class 4 
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**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hair Bands  
A reminder that when hair is tied back, hair accessories such as clips and headbands need to be 
discrete and in subtle shades. We would ask that more decorative accessories are reserved for  
non-uniform days.   
 
 
 

TG PTA Needs You! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Toy Amnesty – thank you to everyone who has so generously donated soft toys, the ‘amnesty’ has been extended 
to Monday 23rd November. The collection box will be in the parent’s shelter until after school on Monday. 
 
Volunteers needed – the PTA has put a tremendous amount of work into planning the Christmas Cracker and has 
come up with some great ideas for stalls and games. At the moment we do not have enough volunteers to run all the 
things that are planned, if you are able to spare time on 4th December please sign up on the sheets in the parents’ 
shelter or email into the office. We urgently need some grandparent volunteers who could spare half an hour to help 
run the present room. 
 

Bags2School – just a heads up for those of you planning a pre-Christmas clear out - we have booked a 

Bags2School collection for January. All unwanted clothing, shoes and bags can be brought into school to help raise 

money for the PTA  
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